THE STORY

READ THE STORY. EXPERIENCE THE BIBLE.

CHAPTER 31
REVELATION



ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Join us again each week for our **Wednesday Night Dinners** at 6pm followed by a time of study.

Unfortunately we are saying "So long for now" to two wonderful families that have been such a blessing to our church! Join us TO-DAY after church for a farewell potluck honoring the Gonzales family & the Stubbs family. **Please take a moment to sign the pictures on the foyer table

for both families.

MannaFest Youth Confer-

ence is next weekend!! August 29th–Sept. 1st. All **High**



School age youth are invited to a weekend of spiritual awakening before heading in to a new school year! For more info and to register talk to lan or check it out online- mannafestnw.com.

Next Sunday is our Dollar Sunday. Everyone, young and old is invited to bring a dollar (or more) to contribute so that as a church we can come together to help out someone close to our community that could use a little help.

A new Sunday morning bible class quarter is starting on September 5th. Adults can join Steve Zahl in the Fellowship Hall as he goes through bible history and the *Names of God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit*. Mary Spaun's teaching team will be taking over teaching the elementary age group while Ian & Melanie will be starting a class on the *History of Hymns* in the youth group.

OPPORTUNITIES TO PRAY

- For the Helgeson family as they mourn the loss of Georgia Truden
- Don & Marie are looking for a new home due to unforeseen circumstances. They ask for prayers of peace and trust as they seek out new residence. If you know of any ramblers available in town, they would love to hear about them!
- Cecilia Long went to be with our Lord last week. Prayers for her friends and family as they grieve the loss of such an amazing woman.

ONGOING PRAYERS:

Becky Graham - Prayers for pending test results post surgery
Josh Long - continues to battle with MS, and for Steve and Char
Nora Dial - doing well and positive through chemo, praise God!
Stacy Hopson - Ernie's niece battling cancer for the 3rd time
Wes McCombs - Success in creating a healthier lifestyle
Alice Helgeson - Health
Jayne Phillips - Health

LIFE GROUPS:

* Meeting this week

ADULT GROUP

Mike Truan or Paul Pattison Pattison home 1st & 3rd Saturday at 10am

BUILDING GROUP

Doug Naylor or Steve Zahl Fellowship Hall @ 12:30pm 1st Sunday of each month

SILVERDALE FAMILY GROUP

Levi & Kayla Smith Fellowship Hall Ask for meeting times

PORT ORCHARD GROUP

Tim Spaun or Val Rodriguez Spaun Home Ask for meeting times

*SENIOR LADIES GROUP

Teresa H. or Maydeana P. Teresa Hoover's Home Tuesday at 10:30am

PORT LUDLOW GROUP

John Wood Schaffer Home @7pm 2nd Monday of each month

MINISTRIES:

PRAYER TEAM

Greeters:

AV:

Bob & Teresa Pusey Room 1, Sunday Mornings Online, Tuesdays @ 6pm Prayer requests can be sent to prayers@ckcoc.org

ATTENDANCE 08/17 - 130 CONTRIBUTION 08/17 - \$6,990 CK FOOD BANK: 2,242 lbs. Total

CONTACT US:

MINISTER:

Jeb Bristow-Hanna minister@ckcoc.org

YOUTH & OUTREACH MINISTER:

lan Napier ian@ckcoc.org

SECRETARY:

Dani Vela secretary@ckcoc.org

TREASURER:

Terri Johnston treasurer@ckcoc.org

MILITARY MEMBER POC:

Andrew & Elizabeth Garton military@ckcoc.org

ELDERS:

Lane Ormerod *David St. Martin (elder of the month) Michael Truan elders@ckcoc.org

DEACONS:

Gary Enriquez—Administrative Gary McArthur—Seniors Bob Pusey—Missions deacons@ckcoc.org

GIVE:

IN PERSON there is a wooden contribution box attached to the wall at the back of the auditorium.

ONLINE follow the link at www.ckcoc.org/giving

MAIL a check with your donation to: Central Kitsap Church of Christ PO Box 2495 Silverdale, WA 98383

Worship Leaders: 8/24 **Opening Prayer: Brett Wheeler** Announcements: Gary Enriquez Song Leader: Tim Spaun Communion: Ben Cook **Scripture Reading:** Christian Williams Verse: Revelations 20:11-21:5 Elder's Prayer: Lane Ormerod

Jenny & Steve

Alice & Sue

Steve Price
Jason Adkins
TBD
David St. Martin

8/31

Teresa & Mary Jeremy & Tim

Paul Pattison

Latrail Johnson

Bob Pusey



SUNDAY, AUGUST 24TH, 2025

WELCOME

Thank you for worshipping with us! If you are a guest joining us, please take a moment to fill out a guest card so we can connect with you. Communion is available at the table in the back of the auditorium.

We encourage children to participate in worship with their parents, however, a nursery is available in Room 4 during worship services.

CONTACT US

Church Office:

Phone: 360-692-4900
Website: www.ckcoc.org

Email: info@ckcoc.org

Online Worship Available
At ckcoc.org/media/live

SUNDAY BIBLE CLASSES

9:30 am to 10:30 am

Adult Classes:

Proverbs

Adrian Gonzales - Fellowship Hall

Teen Class (Grades 7-12) Ian Napier - Room 9

Children's Classes (Ages 2-6th gr.)
Miracles of Jesus

Room 11/12 & Room 3 (2/3yrs)

Cradle Roll - (Ages 0-2) Room 4

Physical Address:

11898 Central Valley Rd NE Poulsbo, WA 98370

Mailing Address:

PO Box 2495

Silverdale, WA 98383

WORSHIP SERVICE

10:45 am



Preacher: Jeb Bristow-Hanna

A MESSAGE FROM THE ELDERS:

We have the opportunity, as a community of believers, to increase the power and the impact of our prayers by simply praying with and for one another.

"WHY", however you may ask, "should we pray"? The answer is both simple and wonderful. Because God desires it. In Pr 15:8, it says, "The LORD detests the sacrifice of the wicked, but the prayer of the upright pleases him." If you've ever wondered what you can offer to God that he doesn't already have, here is something he delights in that only you can give – your prayers.

Moreover, God already knows what he wants to do. But he waits for us to get on board with his plans before carrying them out. Being created, as we are, "in the image of God" is such an exalted position. God actually waits for his people to ask for his will to be done. This makes us partners with God in accomplishing his will.

HOW then, should we pray?

With persistence. Jesus once told his disciples a parable "to show them that they should always pray and not give up..." (Lk 18:1)

And in unison with other believers. Again, Jesus said, "...if two of you on earth agree about anything you ask for, it will be done for you..." (Mt 18:19)

So prayer is an ongoing community commitment – not just an individual effort.

One of the greatest gifts that parents can give to their children is to pray with them and for them; to let them see you praying; and to teach them to pray. By doing so, you leave them a legacy that will far outlast and outweigh anything else than you can give.

Our congregation is committed to prayer. You can ask for prayers in so many ways. One such way is to ask our prayer team to pray with and for you. You can submit a request online, or drop a card in the prayer box, or meet with them in person after the lesson each Sunday. And we also ask you to pray for us that we may bless this congregation, help it to grow, and please God in all that we do.

Your Shepherds

"Therefore confess your sin to each other and pray for each other so that you may be healed. The prayer of a righteous man is powerful and effective." (James 5:16)

MISSION CORNER:



Dale Lingey, of Churches of Christ Disaster Relief Inc., recently made a request for volunteers from Central Kitsap Church of Christ who are willing to write letters to the victims of natural disasters that will be distributed with the supplies as needed. Please let Teresa Pusey know if you are interested in getting a group together to complete this valuable mission. Dale will be notified and deliver the materials for this project upon receiving confirmation of interest in this project.

As you prayerfully consider stepping up for this task, consider the following excerpts from their website that reflect their mission and accomplishments:

Help for Milwaukee Flood Victims

8/13/25

Today, Wednesday August 13th, around noon, a shipment of much needed food, personal care items, infant care, cleaning supplies, new clothing, pallets of water, laundry detergent, bleach, and other goods needed by families homes that have been flooded, will be unloaded by the members of the Brentwood Church of Christ in Milwaukee, located on 60th Street. These supplies should be available for families affected by the flooding a little later this afternoon. We will also follow-up with those uninsured/low-income families later on once the clean-up and any repairs are completed, helping those qualified families with appliances, furniture, mattress sets, and water heaters, to replace like items they lost due to the flooding.

Please keep these families in your prayers, there has been an excessive amount of flooding this year in the United States, a lot more than in recent years.

We're in touch with congregations in the Chattanooga, TN area, that flooded yesterday, and are ready to send supplies there or to other areas when we get the call! Thank you for your prayers and your support!

